
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Planning Commission 

Village Hall, 114 Lake St Pardeeville 
Tuesday, May 14th, 2024, 7:06 p.m. 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given to all persons in the Village of Pardeeville, Wisconsin 
that a public hearing will be held on Tuesday, May 14, 2024 starting at 7:06 p.m. at the 
Village Hall, 114 Lake St., Pardeeville, WI 53954 relative to the following application: 
 

Conditional use permit 
 

• Request for a conditional use permit at 536 Breezy Point Drive, Parcel ID #11171-
460.A. Currently zoned R-2. 
 

All interested persons, or their agents or attorneys, are invited to attend said hearing 
and be heard. All objections will be considered at this hearing and thereafter a decision 
will be finally determined.  
 
 
 
 

THE VILLAGE OF PARDEEVILLE 
 
  

Denise Vater, Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 


